
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 17, 2025 
 
 
 
Commissioner Vincent Morales, Jr. 
Fort Bend County Commissioner, Pct. 1 
22333 Grand Corner Drive, Suite 105 
Katy, TX 77494 
 
Re:   Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 214 
  Fulshear Bend Drive Extension No. 2 in Cross Creek West 
  Request for Road Closure – Traffic Control Plan Approval 
   
   
Dear Mr. Morales: 
 
On behalf of Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 214, we request the closure of 
Woods Road during construction of the connection to Fulshear Bend Drive.  Plans were fully 
approved June 12, 2025.  We anticipate starting the road closure on July 9, 2025.  
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free to email me at 
jsvatek@bgeinc.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  
Jason Svatek, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
 
 
cc: Rick Staigle - Fort Bend County Engineering (email) 
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